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GT Small Business Grants 
Available
Apply at GloTwp.com
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GTTV with Alex Fritz
Alex updates residents on events and hap-

penings in Gloucester Township

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay in the know of the latest news 
in our community!

February 17, 2022
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Protect Yourself From Eviction

State of New Jersey program to help pre-

vent residents from being evicted

On Saturday, February 12, Mayor David Mayer and Councilwoman 
Carolyn Grace attended the Gloucester Township Fire District 5 instal-
lation dinner. 
The following officers were sworn in for 2022: 
Chief: Kevin Goins
LTFC Volunteer Captains: Brandon Moreno, Eric DeVoe
LFTC President: Brandon Moreno
LTFC Vice President: Dave Perone
LTFC Secretary: Jeffrey Loftus
Gloucester Township thanks the officers for their dedication and 
service to our community!

Gloucester Township 
fire district 5 holds installation 

dinner 

Volunteers Needed!
Whether you want to fight the flames or assist your fire company 

in a non-emergency role, there is an opportunity for you!

https://firefightersofgloucestertwp.org


Gloucester Township Hiring!

CONGRATULATIONS TO MOONEYS PAINTING AND 
SAPPHIRE NAIL LOUNGE!

Congratulations to two of our local small businesses on receiving Gloucester Township Small Business Assistance Grant! 

There are still funds available in the program, so hurry and CLICK HERE to apply.

https://glotwp.com/job-listings/
https://glotwp.com/cdbg/


The state of  New Jersey has a process that may help pre-
vent residents from being evicted or removed from their 
homes. 
Pursuant to enacted legislation, if  renters submit a 
self-certification form, and if  they are eligible, they may 
be protected from being evicted or removed from where 
they are living at any time for past due rent accrued be-
tween March 1, 2020 and either August 31, 2021 or De-
cember 31, 2021 depending on income level.

These protections are not automatic. In order to take 
advantage of  these protections, residents MUST file 
an Eviction Prevention Income Self-Certification Form, 
which can be found here: https://covid19.nj.gov/pages/
renter. Filling out this certification has the ability to as-
sist renter households with getting their eviction cases 
dismissed.

The website www.housinghelpnj.org  features local, state 
and federal resources for renters, homeowners & land-
lords. Housing Help NJ includes a resource library with 
resource guides categorized by both county and for spe-
cific populations. 

New Jersey residents can submit a form on the website, 
call 888-691-3002, or email info@housinghelpnj.org for 
assistance getting connected to resources or HUD cer-
tified housing counseling.

IT’S NEVER TOO LATE FOR FUN!!!!!!  Registration is now open 
for a day of fun and Excitement for your kids on President’s Day.  
February 21st 9:00am - 4:00pm with extended child care avail-
able.
Kids, age 5 - 10 will LOVE exploring the world of THEATER  and 
MAGIC while parents LOVE knowing they are in a safe, afford-
able, engaging environment.  Whether at work or enjoying a day 
away, you will return knowing your kids had a GREAT day.   
Don’t miss out.  Spaces are limited.  

SAVE THE DATE!

https://covid19.nj.gov/pages/renter
https://covid19.nj.gov/pages/renter
https://www.housinghelpnj.org


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

GTTV: Episode 4

Happy Presidents’ Day! 
Presidents’ Day is a federal holiday established in 1885 in 
recognition of President George Washington. The holiday be-
came popularly known as Presidents’ Day after it was moved 
as part of 1971’s Uniform Monday Holiday Act, an attempt 
to create more three-day weekends for the nation’s workers.
Presidents’ Day is now popularly viewed as a day 
to celebrate all U.S. presidents, past and present.

Watch the fourth episode of GTTV with Alex Fritz where 

Alex updates residents on events and other happenings in 

Gloucester Township.

To watch other episodes please go to https://glotwp.com/gttv/

Attention Residents: Please be advised that trash and recycling will follow the normal 
schedule on Presidents’ Day, Monday, February 21, 2022.

https://glotwp.com/gttv/
https://youtu.be/_UtpHYuYhks

